
 

 

NOTICES for SUNDAY 14th August  

 

Thursday 18 August, 7pm - Men's Group Thirsty Thursday!  

If you fancy a curry, a beer and some good company, we are meeting again at The 
Sir Julian Huxley in Selsdon on Thursday 18 August at 7pm. 

As The Sir Julian no longer accepts table bookings, we might have to mix and 
match as best we can on the night and push a few tables together. No need to let 
me know if you would like to attend, just come along, it would be good to see you. 

As ever, all are welcome. 

David Chillman 

T: 020 8657 7397 M: 0787 097 8844 
 
 

Sunday 21 August – Parish Eucharist  
9.30am Trinity 10 
Theme:  Jesus heals crippled woman 
Speaker:  Bishop David Atkinson 
 

Sunday 28 August – Family Worship, Baptism & Communion 
9.30am  Trinity 11 
Theme:   Jesus at a Pharisee’s house: the humble exalted 
Speaker:  Revd. Jeremy Groombridge 
 

 
HOLIDAY CLUB: Tues 30th & Wed 31st August 9.45am – 2pm 

for primary-aged children. The theme will be Joseph.  

• Anyone else like to lend a helping hand? Contact Judith Tel: 020 8657 4679. 

• Thank you for all the cardboard boxes – we are continuing to collect them so 
please do save your boxes of all shapes and sizes. They can be left in the 
Children’s Resource room at the back of the Church Halls (up the stairs turn 
left).  

• We are still needing white sheets for making background scenery. If you have 
any spare, again please leave in the Garden room. Thank you! 



 

 

CAN YOU HELP? DO YOU HAVE A SPARE ROOM 
AVAILABLE FOR 6-10 MONTHS? WOULD YOU BE WILLING 
TO HOST A UKRAINIAN REFUGEE? 

We have been asked if there is anyone willing to Sponsor, Tamara, a Ukrainian 
lady of 73, whose son and family are living in the Riddlesdown area, and Tamara 
is feeling more and more unsafe in Ukraine, and wishes to travel to the UK.  If you 
think you can help or know someone, please contact Paul in the Parish Office (Tel: 
020 8657 06650 or Margaret Quiney (Tel: 020 8657 4087). 

 

 

ADVENTure 22 is happening this December 

However ADVENTure will not happen without everyone’s help.  Volunteers are 
needed to help with the following: 

QUARTERMASTERS.   Two or three people are wanted to look after and issue 
the equipment which the various garages will require.  Is this your forte?     

MEDIA.   One or two people are also wanted to produce advertising on social 
media and in the CR magazines as well as posters etc. so that everyone in the 
Parish knows when and where it is happening.  Is this your forte? 

And last, but by no means least I require you to make yourself available to 
decorate either your own or another garage for one night in December to help 
tell the amazing story of God sending his son Jesus to live with us at Christmas. 

There will be a meeting for everyone on 22 September from 7.30pm in St 
Catherine’s Aisle when more information will be available, and you will be able to 
choose which day you wish to do.   

If YOU CAN HELP as a QM or with media, please let Lynne Davison know as 
soon as possible. Email lynbriton@blueyonder.co.uk or telephone 020 84071565. 

  
Parish Office Paul is on annual leave until Monday 22nd August. Please 

contact Rosanne or Tony in his absence.  


